From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Dale Burd; Register, Troy

Subject: 06-1S-17-04493-000 (23410)

Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 8:04:49 AM
Melissa,

Our office was contacted about inspecting an old existing driveway for parcel #06-15-17-04493-000
(23410), James Duncan. The driveway meets current FDOT standards, and the Department has no
objections/concerns with the continued use as is for a single residence home. Good to go. Please
call/email if you have any questions. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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